
July 29, 1983
1st Golf Commission 
meeting. 
James Stewart, 
Chmn., Donald 
Ferguson, Lewis 
McGowan, Richard 
Perry, Stuart 
Blauner, & Ruth 
Eddy, secretary.

March 6, 1984
Golf Commission 
picked 
‘Shipmasters Golf 
Course’  
from list of 6: 
Shipmasters, 
Captains, Indian 
Pipe, Whispering 
Oaks, Deer Hollow 
& Flying Cloud.
Selectmen not 
impressed with 
name.

March 20, 1984  
‘Captains Golf Course’ 
chosen as new name 
on 3–2 vote of Golf 
Commission.
Sherwood Moore hired 
as Golf Superintendent.

1983
Cornish and Silva, 
Inc. hired to design 
Brewster’s new 
18-hole golf course.
Lead architect Brian 
M. Silva’s first 
course.

May 23-25, 1985
The ‘Captains Golf 
Course’ opened 
for play on the 23rd 
for dignitaries, the 
24th for members & 
the 25th for the 
general public.

1997
Brian M. Silva of Cornish, 
Silva, and Mungeam hired 
to design 2nd 18-hole
course. 

Jan. 16, 1990
Superintendent 
Steve Mann 
suggests poles 
wrapped with 
rope be used for 
150 yd. markers.
Cleats chosen 
as tee markers.

1987
June Men 
denied block 
time.
Oct. Quota 
block time  
OK’d. 

May 1988
Tradesmen 
block time 
denied.

1985
April Donald Deay 
began as Golf 
Professional /Mgr.
Terry Zontini OK’d 
to operate snack 
bar.
Tuesday morning 
block time OK’d for 
only women’s golf 
(Ladies Day).
Oct. New Golf 
Superintendent 
David Robinson. 

May 24, 2010
May 24 Members of 
the ‘Captains Golf 
Course’ celebrate its 
25th Anniversary!!

Aug. 1999
The ‘Captains 
Golf Course’ 
opens new 36-
hole layout as 
Port and 
Starboard.

Jan. 21, 1985
In cost-saving 
move, size of 
pond on #14 
(now #8 Port) 
reduced by 
21% from 
original plan.

* All information taken from Golf Commission minutes



25th

Anniversary

Did you know that................?

• $6,409,283.00 has been the net return to the 
Town of Brewster’s General Fund from the 
Captains Golf Course (May ‘85 thru Dec. ’09).

• ALL DEBT SERVICE has been and will be
paid off by GOLF COURSE REVENUE.

• $1,161,480.00 has been raised for Cape Cod 
charities at fund-raising events held at the 
Captains Golf Course (2002 thru 2009).

• In 2008 the $2.2 million bond for the original 
Captains Golf Course was paid off.

• In 2014 the $800,000 bond for improvement of 
the original irrigation system will be paid off.

     
      BREWSTER, MA 

• In 2015 the $300,00 bond for bunker 
improvements will be paid off.

• In 2020 the $9.87 million bond for the 1999 
expansion will be paid off.

       

* All information taken from Golf Commission minutes

May 24, 1985
to

May 24, 2010


